
From: J. Marvin Herndon [mailto:mherndon@san.rr.com]  

Sent: Friday, July 15, 2016 2:57 PM 
To: Frontiers Editorial Office; Frederick Fenter; Judi Krzyzanowski 

Cc: 'J. Marvin Herndon' 
Subject: Unwarranted negative publicity, both for me and Frontiers in Public Health 

Importance: High 

 

 
Retraction Watch has published information attacking my Frontiers paper that 
reflects badly on me and on Frontiers in Public Health. It is fundamentally wrong 
and unethical to question my credibility/capability/integrity based upon remarks 
by persons whose identities, like their remarks, are kept secret – shades of the 
Spanish Inquisition. 
 
http://retractionwatch.com/2016/07/15/controversial-chemtrails-paper-flagged-
by-journal/ 
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